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FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL

Dear Saint Joseph Regional School Community,

In so many ways this past year has been an incredible testament to our 

amazing school.   Saint Joseph Regional School faculty and staff have been 

able to navigate so many challenges.  During all the challenges of the past year 

our faculty never lost sight of our mission at SJRS, which states; we strive to 

foster the development of the whole child academically, physically, socially, 

emotionally, and spiritually in a gospel centered environment.  We continue to help our students 

develop strong, healthy relationships with God.  It is clear that our faculty is completely dedicated 

to the success of the Saint Joseph Regional school students.  That dedication is the driving force to 

provide SJRS students with the 21st century skills, and education the students need and deserve in this 

ever-changing world.

With your generosity this past year we were able to purchase a Soundproof Partition for our Pre-

Kindergarten classroom. We have upgraded our IT infrastructure, asphalted our back lot, replaced our 

kitchen freezer as well as provided necessary upgrades to our HVAC system. We have also been able to 

provide resources to our teachers for professional development opportunities. The SJRS students are 

the direct beneficiaries of your generosity, but future generations of St. Joe’s students will benefit from 

improvements made at this time.

Educating future leaders of our church and community is an extremely rewarding profession. We are 

truly blessed to partner with you for such an important mission.

Thank you for being our partner. I encourage you to continue your support for our 2021.2022 Annual 

Fund.

 

May God Continue to Keep You, Your Family and Friends Close for Peace and Good Health,



A  STUDENT ’S  PERSPECTIVE

Matthew Abbott

Dear Family and Friends,

I am blessed to be given the opportunity to express to all of you my 

appreciation for my time at Saint Joseph Regional School. Many years back, 

my parents made the important decision of where I would be attending 

school, they chose here, and little did I know that decision would benefit me 

a whole lot. Saint Joe’s gave me countless opportunities inside and outside of school, helping me to 

become a better student, and more importantly a better person.

I strongly believe that a good education and being a smart individual are the key to almost everything, 

and Saint Joe’s delivers that great education to any student who steps forth into the building. I have 

learned a lot of important lessons, important material for my coming years in school, and most 

importantly I have learned more about my Catholic faith. I have also gained many leadership skills 

through being elected Student Council President that I will be using as an incoming freshman at Holy 

Spirit High School and throughout my entire life.

Here at Saint Joe’s, I became part of a family. Whenever you needed anybody, they would be there to 

help without any hesitation. I made many friends with whom I will keep building on our friendships, 

and for some, with whom I will move on to Holy Spirit and continue our education together. The 

friends I made and the memories I have made throughout my years will never be forgotten.

The time I have spent here at Saint Joseph’s Regional School was truly amazing. I pray for a great future 

here at Saint Joe’s and for all the students within it. With your aid, Saint Joseph’s Regional School can 

have a more successful future for itself and for all the students.

Sincerely,

Matthew Abbott

SJRS Class of 2021

12.8.20 ~ 12.8.21...The Year of Saint Joseph



TEACHER  FEATURE

Why do I teach at Saint Joseph Regional School?

I have taught first grade at Saint Joseph Regional School for 17 years.  Each year 

has been rewarding and exhilarating for me.  Teaching at Saint Joseph’s has filled 

my heart with lasting memories of little ones bursting with energy and enthusiasm 

to learn EVERYTHING.  There is no better feeling than guiding these youngsters as 

they discover they are reading on their own, and able to do so many new things.

First grade is a huge year of growth that is amazing to watch and be a part of!

I look forward to welcoming my students to our classroom each morning.  Their 

toothless grins are infectious and they fill me with joy.

Also very important for me, is that I am teaching my young students about the Catholic Faith and in doing this it has 

strengthened my knowledge and relationship with God.  I enjoy practicing and living my faith daily through prayer 

and by example.

Teaching makes every day a new adventure, and teaching in Catholic School allows me to share my love of teaching 

with my students while always instilling a love for God and the Catholic Faith.

Debbie Gentile
First Grade
SJRS

Debbie Gentile

SJRS Christmas Tree 
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SJRS Hawk Walk

sm i l i n g  f a c e s From a Friend 
to A Friend

I shall pass through this world but once.
Any good, therefore, that I can do
or any kindness that I can show to
any human being, let me do it now.

Let me not differ or neglect it,
for I shall not pass this way again.



We made every effort to list donors as requested.  We are sorry 
for any discrepancies.  If your name has been omitted, we 
apologize, and ask that you make us aware of the error.

KETTLE CLUB ($1-$99)
Snyder Chanco Alicia

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Ashman

Frances E. Cook

Mr. & Mrs. Gennaro Ciccarelli -(Dawn  Class 

of ’78)

Anne Dalzell

Mildred T. Del Viscio

Mary E. Doherty

Natcha Falcon

Mrs. Beth Gibney

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond G. Hufnagel

Rebecca Lafferty

Mr. Robert Lawless

Limowski Family

Charlotte Merollo

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Murray

Dr. John F. Phillips

George Poggioli

Mr. & Mrs. Stanley J. Politowski

Mary Lou Rahn

Carolyn Moss Rhodes - Class of ‘73

Mr. & Mrs. David A. Senn

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Sheldon 

Michael & Maryanne Slamon 

Sean & Elissa Smith 

Alicia Snyder

Margaret F. Mallen -Walczak

Simone & Richard Zoladz		

SISTER FRANCIS 
KANE CLUB 
($100 -$249)
Mrs. Geraldine Abbott

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Adelmann

Mr. Robert Allen

Ellen Antolini

Patricia Arabio

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Atkisson

Mr. & Mrs. John G. Barbieri

Lori & Joseph Bradley

Bunting Family Pharmacy

Mrs. Maryann Cabo

Jaclyn Cewe

Steve & Sue Corleto

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Cautilli

Christina E. Chila - Class of ‘65

Mr. & Mrs. Carl D’Adamo

Mr. & Mrs. John Davis

Mr. & Mrs. Donald J. DeGrazia (Donald Class of 1970)

Mr. & Mrs. Michael T. DiMarco (Alex Class of 2014)

Mr. & Mrs. Octavio M. Duna Jr.

John Epifanio & We Ding

Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell

Anthony J. Faville

Lillian Frisko

Lynne Basner Gale

Dr. John P. Gibbons

Glenn Insurance, Inc. & The Glenn Family

James A. Graham

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen A. Grimmie

Donna & Gary Hink

M. Celestine Houston 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph J. Jacobs

Mr. & Mrs. John J. Kotakis 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ludgate

Mr. & Mrs. George S. MacDonald, Sr.

Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. McCormick  

David J. McKeon

Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Neville

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick B. Orlando

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Parente

Phillips Landscaping Inc.

Vera Sarno

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Struble 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul E. Sullivan 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Trinkle

Mr. & Mrs. Harry J. Wahl

Walt’s Primo Pizza

Wimberg Funeral Home

Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Young, Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher P. Zink

Simone & Richard Zoladz			 

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Ulrich		

Mr. & Mrs. John Walsh		

Mr. John J. Wilson	 	
Mr. & Mrs. Dominick Yacovelli		

BLUE & GOLD SOCIETY 
($500 - $999)
Mr. & Mrs. John Bucceri
Crest Savins Bank - Jay M. Ford
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Feriozzi 
Ellen Hyatt
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Innocente
Linda I. Lipari
Mr. & Mrs. Darryl J. Mack 
Lawrence A. Mason
Mr. & Mrs. John T. Reed
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Rich 
Michael & Alyson Ridge 
Mary R. Scanlon
Mr. & Mrs. S. Todd Scarborough 
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew R. Tonielli
Widalys Adames Mendez & Dinh Vu
John J. Wilson

PRINCIPAL’S CLUB - BRONZE 
$1,000 -$2,499)
Mr. & Mrs. Joshua Blair
Mr. & Mrs. William Downey
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Feriozzi
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Gilbert
Angela S. Mairone Pestrak
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Mairone - Robert, Class of 1980
Ne Key. Com LLC
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Pessano
Jeanne M. Rowe, MD
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew C. Sheridan 			

PRINCIPAL’S CLUB - SILVER 
($2,500 - $4,999)
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Burns
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew Perez
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Ridge
Patricia & John Ryan 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Toner 		

PRINCIPAL’S CLUB - GOLD 
($5,000 - $9,999)
Isabel  Halpin

SJRS giving levels were established in order to acknowledge the generous support of our donors:
SJRS Angel Club ($25,000 +), 1958 Society ($10,000 - $24,999), Principal’s Club Gold ($5,000 - $9,000), Principal’s Club Silver ($2,500 - $4,999), 

Principal’s Club Bronze ($1,000 - $2,400), Blue & Gold Society ($500 - $999), Patron of St. Joseph ($250 - $499), Sister Frances Kane Club ($100 - $249), Kettle Club ($1 - $99)

SJRS ANGEL CLUB - ($25,000 + )
Dr. Cherryl Christensen & Dr. Walter Hulon	

PLAYGOUND BENCHES & 
TABLES
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Gilbert
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Ridge
Mr. & Mrs. James Varney

PATRONS OF ST. JOSEPH
 ($250 -$499)
Mr. Gerald Abbott

Mr. & Mrs. Manuel Aponte

Andaneen Bell & Christopher Ferry

Drs. Laura C. Janes-Hierholzer & Paul D. Hierholzer

Mr. & Mrs. Sean Kane 

John J. Keating D.M.D.

Elizabeth Klein & Paul O’Donnell

Knights Of Columbus 2560 Ocean City

Mr. & Mrs. Gary Logan

Sherie McCarty & William H. Klingler 

Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. McVeigh

Mr. & Mrs. Randy A. Pack

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher D. Ryan

Aixell J. Mercedes-Salas, MD

Mr. & Mrs. John Seiverd 

Fr. Joesf Wagenhoffer

William & Virginia Yakow

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Young

DONORS  2020  -  2021

We are thankful for and appreciate the continued support of family, friends, and local businesses.



SISTER FRANCIS 
KANE CLUB 
($100 -$249)
Mrs. Geraldine Abbott

Mr. & Mrs. Walter Adelmann

Mr. Robert Allen

Ellen Antolini

Patricia Arabio

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Atkisson

Mr. & Mrs. John G. Barbieri

Lori & Joseph Bradley

Bunting Family Pharmacy

Mrs. Maryann Cabo

Jaclyn Cewe

Steve & Sue Corleto

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Cautilli

Christina E. Chila - Class of ‘65

Mr. & Mrs. Carl D’Adamo

Mr. & Mrs. John Davis

Mr. & Mrs. Donald J. DeGrazia (Donald Class of 1970)

Mr. & Mrs. Michael T. DiMarco (Alex Class of 2014)

Mr. & Mrs. Octavio M. Duna Jr.

John Epifanio & We Ding

Mr. & Mrs. James Farrell

Anthony J. Faville

Lillian Frisko

Lynne Basner Gale

Dr. John P. Gibbons

Glenn Insurance, Inc. & The Glenn Family

James A. Graham

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen A. Grimmie

Donna & Gary Hink

M. Celestine Houston 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph J. Jacobs

Mr. & Mrs. John J. Kotakis 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Ludgate

Mr. & Mrs. George S. MacDonald, Sr.

Mr. & Mrs. Robert J. McCormick  

David J. McKeon

Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Neville

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick B. Orlando

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Parente

Phillips Landscaping Inc.

Vera Sarno

Mr. & Mrs. Brian Struble 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul E. Sullivan 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Trinkle

Mr. & Mrs. Harry J. Wahl

Walt’s Primo Pizza

Wimberg Funeral Home

Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Young, Jr.

Mr. & Mrs. Christopher P. Zink

Simone & Richard Zoladz			 

Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Ulrich		

Mr. & Mrs. John Walsh		

Mr. John J. Wilson	 	
Mr. & Mrs. Dominick Yacovelli		

		
SPECIAL HONOREE:			 
Dr. Jeanne Rowe, 
Chief Medical Officer at Shore Medical Center
Shore Medical Center Employees,
Local Community Heroes and
Saint Joseph Regional School Faculty & Staff

PRESENTING SPONSORS:			 
Mr. & Mrs. David Hughes - Patricia, Class of 1979 

PLATINUM SPONSOR:			 
UBS - Eisele Gilbert Gray 
Wealth Management Group
		  			 
GOLD SPONSORS:			 
CASA Payroll
Shore Medical Center
The Doc’s Place
Josie Kelly’s		  		
			 
SILVER SPONSORS:	 		
P. Agnes
Ridge Insurance
Ocean City Police Department PBA Local 61

BRONZE SPONSORS:	 		
Action Creations
Atlanticare
Black Tree Healthcare
Ducktown Tavern
Budget Blinds
MPF Insulation
BodyBio
Sheridan Services
Greentree Mortgage
Glenn Insurance 
Phillips Landscaping
Thomas Company Inc.
Surety Title & Neder Group at Platinum Real Estate

YOUR GENEROSITY AND SUPPORT HAVE MADE 

THE GALA AN EXT¦a ORDINARY SUCCESS! 

Presenting Sponsors ~
Mr. & Mrs. David  & Patricia Hughes

2021  SPRING  GALA  DONORS

Modesto’s Karate
MPF Insulation
Nancy L Wheeler Driscoll
NeKey.com LLC
NJM
Ocean City Police Department PBA Local 61
P. Agnes Inc.
Paint Happy Studio
Passion Vines
Perskie, Mairone, Brog & Baylinson
Philadelphia Eagles
Phillips Landscaping
Platinum Real Estate Gregory Neder
Pinky’s 
Primo’s 
RealFi Home Funding
RDT Fitness & Performance
Ricciardi Brothers of SJ - The Paint People
Ridge Insurance Agency
Rothman Orthopaedic Institute
Sack O Subs
Seagrass Boutique
Sheridan Services
Shore Club Golf in Wildwood 
Shore Medical Center
Shore Nails
Shore Swing Golf Academy
Shriver’s Salt Walter Taffy
Somers Point Brewery
Sports Clip
Steve & Cookies
Storybook Land
Super Kids
Surety Title Company
The Crab Trap
The Doc’s Place
Thomas Company, Inc.
Tilton Inn
Top Golf
Trump National Philadelphia
Twisted Dune Golf Club
Venturas Greenhouse
Ventnor 7311 Bakery
Vineyard Golf Club
Wawa
Windjammer

GROUPS & TEACHER SPONSORS: 		
Vu Family
John Kotakis - Fox Real Estate
Kayla Costigliola - Maurizios
Mrs. Tanner/NJM
Myers Family
O’Neill Family
Greentree Mortgage
CASA Payroll
Ocean City Police Department PBA Local 61

Thank you to all 
the wonderful

and generous donors!

GALA DONORS:	
Absecon Lighthouse
Academy of Natural Sciences
ACUA
Angelo’s Fairmount Tavern
AtlanticCare Foundation
Back Bay Ale House
BlackTree Healthcare Consulting
BodyBio Inc
Bowfish Studios
Borgata Hotel, Casino & Spa
Brayces Orthodontics
Bright Stars Academy
Budget Blinds
Camden Aquarium
Cape May Whale Watcher
Casa Payroll
Circle Liquor Store
Casel’s Marketplace
Clean Sweep Services
Cooper Levenson, P.A.
Congo Falls
Crayola Experience
Diamond Barre Fitness
Dino’s Subs & Pizza of Margate
Dondero Diamonds & Fine Jewelry
Dormie Network
Ducktown Tavern & Liquors
Eisele Gilbert Gray Wealth Management Group
Exodus Integrated Wellness
Fischer Shoes
John Kotakis - Fox Real Estate
George H. Wimberg Funeral Home
Glenn Insurance, Inc.
Greentree Mortgage
Harbour Cove Marina Pool
Henry’s Jeweler
Hi Tech Salon & Spa
Highroller Fishing
Holy Spirit High School
Josie Kelly’s
Lisa Merman Bender Fine-Art Photos
Longwood Gardens
Lucy the Elephant
Maurizio’s Express

Special Honoree ~ 
Dr. Jeanne Rowe

Gala Committee Chairs ~
Mrs. Lauren Cincotta & Mrs. Samantha Tabasso Neder



DONORS:
Margaret Caccia

Ann Cheattle

Mr. & Mrs. Jay M. Ford

Green Thumb Garden Club

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Grimm

Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Malamut

Michele Parrella Mairone

Mr. Richard Mairone

Mr. Lawrence Mason

Dean Parker

John, Sharon, AJ & Maria Parker

Josephine Parker

SJRS Faculty & Staff

IN  MEMORY  OF  MARYANN  CABO:

SJRS  GRADUATING  CLASS  2021



SJRS ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT

Eagle Scout: 
Vincent E. Yacovelli - Troop 94 

Eagle Scout is the highest advancement rank in Boy Scouting. In 
the words of the Eagle Scout Promise, Eagles do their best each day 
to make their training an example, their rank and their influence 
count strongly for better Scouting and for better citizenship in 
their troop, in their community and in their contacts with other 
people.  To this they pledge their sacred honor. Vincent earned 
over 24 Merit Badges and received the honor of Eagle Scout.

Student Art

Principal for A Day

Student Council
Live Nativity

Super 50-50

Tips for a Healthy Year

More SJRS Highlights

Vincent, your Saint Joseph Regional School family is very proud of you!! 



“Katie’s Korner” is a cozy reading area where students are inspired 
to value reading and treasure story books!   It was created in 2018 
in memory of former SJRS student, Katie Simpson. Children are 
invited to come and enjoy this nurturing reading area, filled with 
pops of color and a tremendous selection of beautiful books, 
located outside of Dr. Fipp’s office.

We also have a monthly “Katie’s Korner Afterschool Klub” where 
volunteers combine reading and crafting into a fun activity for 
students in grades K-5.  As with many gatherings in the 2020-2021 
school year, the Afterschool Klub did not take place because of 
Covid.  We look forward to starting again this October with a guest 
reader joining us each month.

As part of our to stay connected with the students,  the “Katie’s 
Korner” Committee was able to present an amazing seminar on 
Etiquette for the 8th grade girls in March of 2021.  Presented by 
Marie Ilg, the girls were treated to two seminars called, “Be Your 
Best Self!”  We are grateful to our generous sponsors for helping us 
with this very successful presentation.

We would love you to share any ideas you may have!  Or, perhaps 
you would like to join our committee.  Please contact Maureen 
Sullivan, the Art Teacher at SJRS, or Lisa Weiss at 609-214-3542.

This school year was a little different when dealing with our school garden. Covid didn’t stop 

us from using our school garden but it just put a different twist on how each class engaged 

the garden. A special shout out and thanks goes out to Paul Ludgate and Louise Nunan who 

so generously give us many hours to prepare our garden each year. We also welcome aboard 

a young gardener Van who is a Boy Scout that helps us maintain the garden by weeding and 

watering which is so helpful throughout these summer days. Once the garden is prepared 

for planting some of the classes planted and harvested different veggies that they learned 

about and tried maybe for the first time. Our garden is thriving and producing much harvest.  

We look forward to another school year filled with exciting new ways to enrich our class 

curriculum by utilizing our school garden. 

Happy Gardening,

Sister Judy

School Garden News Update



Dear SJRS Families and Friends:

Welcome back to all returning families and a big WELCOME to all our new families. I would like to thank our 

dedicated team of teachers and staff for their unwavering commitment to prepare our students academically, 

emotionally, and spiritually for high school and life beyond.							     

															             

Thankfully, we have remained open throughout this pandemic. We all can see firsthand how essential it is to 

provide students with consistent educational opportunities. Your continued support will help us ensure that 

our children can achieve their highest potential. 									       

														            

 We look forward to the 2021 -2022 school year and pray that this year will continue to be safe and healthy for 

all our families. 													           

														            

Many blessing to all and thank you for your continued support.	

Barbara A. Ridge

Barbara A. Ridge
Board Chair, Saint Joseph Regional School

Mrs. Barbara Ridge - Chair

Mr. Kevin Ulrich - Vice Chair

Mrs. Jennifer Sheridan - Secretary,
Advancement Chair

Mrs. Mary Gilbert - Finance Chair

2020 - 2021 Income 

    Tuition                   

    Development          

    Diocese Subsidy    

    Other                       

2020 - 2021 Expenses

     Instructional        

     Administrative      

     Maintenance         

     Other                   

Mr. Andrew Pessano  - Facilities Chair

Mrs. Janeen Yacovelli - Membership Chair

Mrs. Carla Marrone - Advancement, de-facto

Janice DeCicco Fipp, Ed.D., de-facto

Dr. Jeanne Rowe

Dr. Aixell Mercedes Salas

Mr. Joseph Gunn

Mr. Joseph Feriozzi

Mrs. Nancy Wheeler Driscoll

Mr. Beau Ridge

Mr. David Hughes		

	

SJRS  SCHOOL  BOARD 2020-21

14%

70%

7%

9%

8%
10%

80%

2%



Prayer to St.  Joseph

Good St. Joseph,

As you led the Holy Family, watch over our families. 

Help our family and all families to know and share God’s love.

In our family relationships, may we find healing and seek to be holy.

May our fathers help us to become faithful disciples 

of Jesus who share our love for Him.

As foster father of Jesus,

watch over all who serve as spiritual fathers.

In a special way, bless our Holy Father, our Bishop,

and our priests.

May they follow our humble example in their

fatherly care for the people of God, the Church.

With Mary, you raised Jesus the High Priest.

You know our needs for priests.

Please raise up good and holy priests from our

families to serve the people of our diocese.

May our children and grandchildren hear and say

“yes” to the call of Jesus, just as you and Mary did.

Good St. Joseph, pray for us.

YEAR  OF  ST.  JOSEPH
DECEMBER 8, 2020 - DECEMBER 8, 2021


